From: Brett Littlejohn

To: Parrish, Will

Cc: Joel Ware; Burlon Parsons

Subject: [EXTERNAL] City of San Marcos Project
Date: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 1:50:15 PM
Mr. Parrish,

This email is a follow-up to the discussion we had earlier today in regards to the property
adjacent to the Hays County Juvenile Center and more specifically the requirement of a road
between the two properties. As mentioned in our conversation | have several concerns with a
road fronting a major portion our property; namely safety and security, confidentiality of our
youthful residents and the possibility to introduce contraband into the facility with easy access
away from the facility. We already have a major road immediately behind our facility that
raises operational concerns, especially since from one of the lanes you can see directly into
our out recreation yard. Adding another road beside the facility would only heighten my
concerns for our residents and staff.

| would suggest if at all possible not to place a road beside the facility and | am willing to talk
to anyone else about my concerns. Please do not hesitate to contact me in regards to this
matter.

Brett Littlejohn, Administrator
(512) 393-5220 x11202
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